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Welcome to our first Newsletter in 2020. Compliments of the season to all our parents and children. We trust you all had 
a good holiday filled with love surrounded by your friends and family. We look forward to a fun-filled year at Bluebirds 
with some new children starting soon. We welcome them and their parents to Bluebirds! 
 
In December, our children had lots of fun decorating Christmas trees in their different rooms. They made salt dough tree 
decorations to use to decorate their trees at home and gave their parents Christmas cards as gifts. There was a lot of nice 
singing voices during the two Christmas Carol sessions and some yummy treats and a visit from Santa who came bearing 
gifts during the Christmas party. We all had lots of fun celebrating Christmas! 
 
We appreciate all the staff Xmas gifts received from the parents – Thanks a million!!! 
 
We would like to use this opportunity to thank all our parents for your support last year and we wish everyone a 
wonderful New Year ahead.  

Dates for Your 
Diary 
 

First Day back for funded 
children 
Tuesday 7th January 2020 
 

February Half Term 
Holiday 
Monday 17th – Friday 21st 
January 2020 
 

Easter Holiday 
Monday 6th – Friday 17th April 
2020 
 
 
 
 

Reminders 
• Please pay attention when signing your child in or out of the 

nursery to ensure we’re not signing another child in or out. 

• Please help us return your child’s reading book and record on 
time so they can have one each week to help with their learning. 

• Our Policy and Procedure folder is located in the entrance hall 
and all parents are welcome to view this. 

• Mobile phones are not allowed to be used in the nursery. 

• Please help us keep the car park free of rubbish by putting all 

your litter in the big purple bin in the car park.  

• Please avoid reversing out of the car park to avoid accidents with 

our neighbours – thanks 

• Please note that although CCTV camera are in operation at the 

nursery 24/7, items left in the buggy park and the use of the car 

park are at owner’s risk. 
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CHRISTMAS PARTY FUN AT BLUEBIRDS!!! 

    

      

   

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

  


